February 4, 1985

Agricultural Research and Development Agency
Department of Agriculture
Jakarta, Indonesia

Dear Sir:

We have been informed by Mr. Trijono Marjono, Head of Economic
Section of the Indonesian Embassy in Norway, of your offices
positive response to our request for Lamtoro tree seeds. We
would Tike to use this opportunity to express our deep gratitude
and at the same time declare our committment to report the

progress and adaptation of the tree in our experiment to your
office.

When dispatching the seeds please make sure to tag the identification
of the species in order to help us distinguish between the

varieties of Leucana family of trees. Thank you very much

for your cooperation.

Best regards,

//’ &
Emnetu Tesfay ﬁ/L KKS]Z\?”‘)

Digranesv. 15
4000 Stavanger
Norway



